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and
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www.veterinaryscholar.org

November 26, 2012

Dear Associate Dean for Research:

Athens, Georgia 30602-7371
Telephone 706-542-5734

" Fax 706-542-8254

hwd@uga.edu

Attached is an informative poster and brochure that highlight the University of Georgia’s 2013 Georgia

Veterinary Scholar Program (GVSP). We would appreciate it if you would pass this information along to
your faculty and students. If you have information on your summer scholar program that you would like

us to share please send it to Vicki Eshelman, The University of Georgia, College of Veterinary Medicine,
Dean’s Office, Room 227, Athens, GA 30602.

As always, we welcome applications from your veterinary students and hope that a scholar from your
institution will be able to join us for the summer of 2013. GVSP has benefited greatly from the
participation of students from other universities in the past and we look forward to continuing this
productive exchange.

We ask that interested students complete and send applications no later than Friday, February 1, 2013.
If you or any of your students have questions about GVSP, please do not hesitate to contact Vicki
Eshelman at gvspevm(@uga.edu.

Thank you for your consideration and help in promoting our program.

Sincerely,

W e o
Harry W. Dickerson, BVSc, PhD
Associate Dean, Research and Graduate Affairs
GVSP Administrator
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